
Scott A. Stoll
Direct: 416.865.4703

E-mail: sstoll@airdberlis.com

October 17, 2008

Via Email and Courier

Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: EB-2008-0150
Consultation relating to Low Income Energy Consumers
Board Staff Information Request – Winter Warmth Program

We are counsel to Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”).

During the consultation, Enbridge indicated the consultant had already been retained.  
Subsequent to the consultation, Enbridge learned the consultant was not formally 
retained, but in the process of being retained.

Attached is a letter from Mr. Lavery, of the United Way, wherein he confirms that a 
consultant will be retained to identify best practices in other communities and factors that 
may be leading to lower participation levels than expected in the Winter Warmth Program, 
in Toronto.  We note the consultant’s final report with recommendations is expected to be 
available in December, which should allow potential changes to be implemented in time 
for the winter season.

Yours very truly,

AIRD & BERLIS LLP

Original signed by,

Scott A. Stoll

SS/ct
Enclosure

cc All participants
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